
 

 

Note to File 
EA0809-003  
Tyhee NWT Corporation, Yellowknife Gold Project 

 
June 7, 2012 
 
Re: Request for Extension for party IRs. 
 
There have been several requests both in writing and verbally to extend the due date for 
party IRs.  This is a note to file informing the parties to EA 0809-003 Yellowknife Gold 
Project that requests for extension for party IRs will not be addressed by the board until it 
meets next week, June 12-14, 2012.  The deadline for IRs therefore remains June 8, 2012.   
 
All formal requests will be posted to the public registry as soon as they are received by staff 
at the Review Board.   
 
Nicole Spencer 
EAO 


